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Our classroom amaryllis is growing
taller every day, reminding us that

spring is on the way!

Students have also learned more
about oxygen this month. They
learned that trees give us oxygen,
and tried some breathing
experiments, including blowing
bubbles and balloons.

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
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by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

This month our students have enjoyed learning more
about how the post office works. They have written
letters, “mailed” them in the special temple office post
box, and received many cards, letters, and postcards in

return!

THE ELC IS HIRING FOR 2024-2025!

The ELC is looking for a part-time assistant teacher. If you might be interested, or know someone

to recommend, please reach out. Education/background in early childhood education, OT, PT, or
social work a plus. Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23, or send an

email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.



